
Submitter: Maria Richmond 

On Behalf Of: Doulas  

Committee: Senate Committee On Early Childhood and 
Behavioral Health 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB692 

Hello, my name is Maria Richmond, I am from Milwaukie Oregon. I recently have 

become a Doula as I know how good is to have this support while having a baby, not 

only for the mother but the whole family gets support.I am here in support of the bill 

SB 692 and SB 693. We Doulas are loving caring people and love helping mothers in 

the most beautiful moment of life as is to bring happy babies to this world. Thank you!  


